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October 2020
To the Class of 1973,

It is an honored to be a recipient of the Class of 1973 scholarship again this year. Thank you all so much
for your continued commitment to Cornell and support of my education.

Since we went home in the spring, it has been a journey learning to adjust to online classes and this
“new normal”. Even though most of my classes held virtually, I am very happy to be back on campus
this fall. I have had the opportunity to continue participating in some on-campus activities like club
lacrosse, as we are able to have small socially distant practices with masks. I am also working as a
teaching assistant for three classes in the Hotel School: Business Computing, Quantitative Analysis, and
Advanced Business Modeling. This summer I will be interning at Bank of America as a Global Markets
Sales & Trading Summer Analyst, and I am very excited to apply so many of the useful skills I have
learned at the Hotel School and learn more about this industry. Although things are in no way normal, it
is great to be back on campus and enjoying Ithaca. I am so grateful to each one of you for giving me the
opportunity to continue having these experiences at Cornell.

Sincerely,

~Fanbelly Faberatdok
Isabelle Haberstock

ich22(@cornell.edu




